
Adult Learning Opportunities in the
West End #dundeewestend

The latest Adult Learning newsletter for the city has been published –
covering the winter months – and you can download it here.

It is good to see the adult learning offering at the Mitchell Street Centre
being publicised, something I was in touch during the autumn with council
officers about promoting the great offering.

I  am  also  pleased  to  see  the  work  of  Harris  Education  and  Recreation
Association featured.
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